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          Dear Parent/Guardian:

We have a great opportunity coming up!  We are excited that the Colgate Bright

Smiles, Bright Futures dental van will be visiting the Children’s Discovery Fair at Cradlerock Elementary School on Saturday, April 1st from 10:00am – 1:00 pm
Your child (ages 2-12) will receive free dental screening and will be taught how to brush, floss and the importance of eating healthy foods and visiting the dentist.

The dentist or hygienist will look at their teeth and no sharp instruments will be

used in your child’s mouth.  Dentists are required to change gloves for each

child that is screened.  The program also follows strict health guidelines to

ensure that each child is safe and is treated with care and sensitivity.

After this, your child will get a free toothbrush and toothpaste.  You will receive

a report on your child’s teeth and a list of treatment referral clinics to take your

child for follow-up treatment (if you do not already have a family dentist).

When you arrive you will be given a consent form to sign so your child can participate.
